
Dear UCI Musicians, 

 

Finals week is here!  

Gentle reminder to submit your Music teaching evaluations by this Friday, 12/9/22 at 11:50 

pm. We would love to hear your feedback on the courses and the instructors during this 

unprecedented fall quarter. 

Remember that you are in the home stretch, and are nearing a very well-deserved break. 

Keep up the great work, and stay safe and healthy during the holidays. 

We can’t wait to reconnect with you again in 2023! 

As a reminder, please direct academic advising questions to Undergraduate Director or Student 

Affairs. Department staff cannot answer advising questions.   

All best, 

Xochitl 

Xochitl A. Ramirez 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts  

University of California, Irvine  

300 Mesa Arts Bldg., Irvine Ca 92697-2775 
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